
Submitter: Jason Nolin 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3402 

We desperately need funding for transportation. We need a package, like HB 2025, 

to repair our aging infrastructure and invest in safety, transit, communities, 

opportunities, and the future. Without this funding, too many Oregonians, especially 

children, seniors, and people with disabilities, will be forced to travel dangerous roads 

every day. 

 

We do not need a hasty highway funding bill that encourages more people to drive, 

more pollution, and more dangerous roads. Please oppose 3402. 


